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Dear all,  
 
Given the recent events in Romania, I have extremely limited time, and I will submit my 
comments in this email, as it follows: The legislation that will be adopted in Romania 
according to the answer submitted by the Romanian Government will only concern the EIA 
projects. The changes needed to comply with the Aarhus decision have nothing to do with the 
EIA procedure.  
The Aarhus standards need to be implemented regarding any decision with impact over the 
environment and not solely regarding the EIA procedure. 
 
Best,  
Catalina Radulescu 


